From: Hal Sanderson <hal.sandersonpei@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 3:12 PM
To: Petrol Inquiries
Subject: In Reference to DP Murphy opening a Service Station in Borden Carleton, PEI

As a member of the community there is no need of another gas station here, it seems to me that the rich get richer and
the poor get poorer.

Hal and Marion Sanderson

Borden Carleton, PEI



